
Special Road District #1

Meeting Minutes

January 18, 2022


	 The meeting was called to order at 6:07p.m. with Bill Inman, Rodney Dieckhoff, 
and 3 guests present. Bill made a motion to approve the minutes from the previous 
meeting as presented, Rodney 2nd the motion, all were in favor and the minutes from the 
previous meeting were approved. Bill presented the Treasurers report and found no 
changes were needed. Rodney made a motion to approve the Treasurers report as 
presented, Bill 2nd the motion, all were in favor and the Treasurers report was approved. 
Rodney gave the Road report and stated that they had continued to clean-up narrow 
roads and had also been doing maintenance on equipment and around the yard.


	 The only item of old business discussed was Bill wanted to make sure the full 
time position had been initiated and Rodney said he would get confirmation and make it 
happen effective January 1, 2022. There was no new business to discuss. There was no 
public testimony. We had no Good of the Order. The meeting was adjourned at 6:20p.m 


